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WV Hands & Voices presents 

 

You are invited to join us for our free                       
"Meet the Experts" webinar series.            

February 18th – March 18th  

We believe families will make the best choices for their child if they have 

access to good information and support. Join us and learn from some WV 

experts. We will be offering five free one-hour sessions where you will have 

the opportunity to learn and ask questions. Topics featured include the WV 

Schools for the Deaf and Blind Outreach Program, Cued American English, 

Signing with Your Young Child, the Listening and Spoken Language 

approach, and Audiology for Parents. 

For more information or to register online visit 
www.wvhandsandvoices.org 


